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Ce/e(maﬁn? ‘ff%a s Sweel” with Dr. fllveda KUL?/ Mission Statement:

The Ashland Pregnancy Care
Center is a Christ-centered ministry
offering compassion, hope, and
help to women and men facing
critical pregnancy decisions by
establishing trusted relationships,

On Thursday, April 20, 2022, Ashland
| Pregnancy Care Center (APCC) held the16th
'| Annual Fundraising Banquet featuring Dr.

Alveda King as the special guest speaker. equipping with education and
" | Those in attendance numbered over 660 resources, and empowering families
people who celebrated protecting life “from to live life according to God's plan.

the womb to the tomb.” Being a fundraising
banquet, the event resulted in over
$210,682 in one-time gifts and pledges

supporting the life affirming-work of APCC. Sa%’bL
The evening included a powerful Executive Director
d discussion with Dr. King, client testimonies, Melanie Miller
Mayor Matt Miller, Executive Director Melanie Miller, and Dr. ~ @nd exciting announcements about APCC. It inistrati ;
Kln);; during “An Evening with Dr. Alveda King.” was an utter joy to host Dr. King and to hear Administrative Assistant

her thoughts on current day issues including Traci Counts

pro-life endeavors, the Critical Race Theory, and Christianity. A key highlight from the discussion was Client Care Coordinator

her perspective on power. While referencing her uncle the late Dr. Martin Luther King Jr, she said, Jackie Beaty

“No black power, no white power, only God power and human power working together.” She also . )
shared her experience with the civil rights movement and her opposition to Critical Race Theory. She | Client Outreach & Volunteer Coordinator
claimed, "During the civil rights movement, many of the leaders Amanda Bowman

were pastors, and they marched for what was called civil rights.
Race at that time was based on skin color, but you know there's
only one human race- Acts 17:26 of one blood.”

Throughout the evening, she continued to highlight the
importance of all human life, irrespective of skin color or age.
Dr. King also spoke on post abortive mothers and the need to
“educate and say there's two patients- a mama and a baby.
They're both people.” After the discussion, Dr. King led the
audience in her rendition of “This Little Light of Mine” and

Boutique Coordinator
Pat Rogers

Medical Staft
Medical Director
Dr. Debbie Cowden

asked the audience to join hands and sing together. Dr. Alveda King leads the audience in Nurse/,C"niC Manager
In addition to the fabulous time with Dr. King, Executive song as they join hands to sing. Chris Coffy, RN

Director Melanie Miller announced the intentions to expand Sonographer

APCC's client services to include STD/STI testing in spring of 2023 and to launch Abortion Pill Katie Kline, RT

Reversal as soon as possible.

Along with the expanded client services, Melanie also announced the Bsard 95’ Directors
purchase of the new ultrasound machine, a $40,000 investment. Seeing the Lorin Weaver- President
ultrasound images is often the turning point for clients to choose life. From

Barbie L - Vice-President
the Sanctity of Human Life Sunday and special church offerings, donors arbie mange- vice-rresiden

committed $24,663 in gifts and pledges towards the ultrasound machine, Travis McKenzie-Treasurer
: “| Samaritan Hospital Foundation matched the SOHL offering with a $20,000 Joan Scott- Secretary
gift, raising the total to $44,663! It is now installed and working beautifully "a Tanya Blough, RN- Board Member
at APCC to serve clients and show them the SWEET life of their little ones.
Thank you for valuing each and every life. John Oleyar- Board Member

Samaritan Hospital Foundation Melanie Miller-Ex-Officio Member
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Premier Level ($10,000

Tom & Tricia Zupan

Sapphire Level ($1,500-$2,999)

Calvary Baptist Church — Ashland, OH
First Choice Auto/Truck & Trailer
Hands of Grace Services
Wise Communications, LLC
Charles & Melody Barnes
Ryan & Kaitlin Chandler
Matthew & Kelly Harris
Ed & Susan Meixner
Larry & Cyndi Powell
Jeff & Megan Studer
Jim & Adrea Tennant

Emerald Level ($500-$1,499)

Anonymous Gifts
Ashland Chiropractic Center, Inc.
Ashland University
Bethel Baptist Church
BCU Electric, Inc.
Compassion Church
Dolce’s Tree Service
Harvest Moon Venue
Hopewell Church
New Life Community Church
Pediatric Consultants of Ashland and Mansfield
James & Katie Allman
Mayor Matt & Melanie Miller
Drs. Doug & Danielle Raber
Rev. James & Mrs. Joan Scott
Dale & Jody Thomae
Dr. JoAnn Ford Watson
Lorin & Judy Weaver

Pearls of APCC ($250-$499)

Anonymous
A-1 Septic Tank Cleaning, LLC
Ashland Dickey Church of the Brethren
Bartter & Sons, LLC
Cross Connect Church
Eco-Flo Products, Inc.
Mohican Adventures
Douglas & Emily Brown
Jason & Traci Counts

Honorable Mention

A M%Mgb&'wmﬂw Execulive [)irector

Dear Friends,

What does it look
like to trust God in
the midst of change?
June 24, 2022 is an
Ebenezer moment.

In the Old Testament
we see Samuel
describe this clearly
as he takes time to
remind the people of
God's faithfulness.

1 Samuel 7:12... Samuel took a stone and
set it up between Mizpah and Shen and
called its name Ebenezer for he said, “Till
now the Lord has helped us.”

Samuel didn't do this so the people
would remember God's intervening for a
few hours or a couple of days. No, this
Ebenezer was to be a reminder for
generations to come that God hears and
answers prayers.

This is how | feel about the June 24, 2022
Supreme Court decision. This is our
moment to raise an Ebenezer for
generations to know that God heard and
answered our prayers. Roe's overturning is
a beautiful reminder of the importance of
consistent and faithful prayers. | know that
so many of you have done that for us. You
have prayed at your home, in your small
group, in our counseling rooms, in our
parking lot. Your prayers were heard and
answered, and the love and support has
been overwhelming.

There will be time for discussion and
strategy for post-Roe era but today we
celebrate! Will you celebrate with us?
You can do that with us as we raise our
Ebenezer. Your gift today will let
generations know that thy are loved and
cared for.

We have longed for this decision, and we
are grateful to God for our part in it. | pray
we never forget the work that has led to
this day. Help us by making sure this
moment is celebrated for generations to
come. Thank you for making APCC a reality
for 41 years.

Melanie Miller,
Executive Director

WHAT NOW?
Our work is not done!

Ohio’s Law: The Heartbeat law went into

effect on 6/22, which says once a heartbeat
is detected the baby is protected (as early
as 6 weeks). In May, | had the privilege to
give testimony in favor of The Human Life
Protection Act (which would prohibit
abortion in our state). Each state now has
the power to decide—so join me in
continued prayer for Ohio.

Protection of Pregnancy Centers: Many
pregnancy centers are experiencing
protestors and facilities are being
vandalized and destroyed across the
country. Help us by securing our center
with a security system, window protection,
and other safety measures to ensure our
team and clients are safe and protected.

Reaching Her: Help us update our website
and online presence to reach the woman
seeking a chemical (medication) abortion.
The window to reach her is getting shorter.

Get Involved: Join us for the Ohio March
for Life at the Ohio Statehouse on October
5,2022. We will be organizing a group
from the Ashland area. Contact the office
for more details and to sign up to attend.
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Save the Date: October 5, 2022

Vote: Vote for candidates that will protect
& defend the sanctity of life, marriage,
family, and freedom. Make sure to cast
your vote in the Ohio Primary Election on
August 2nd.

Melanie Mdler, Execulive Director

APCC RECEIVES GRANTS

Anonymous
Spreng-Smith Agency
Ashland Christian Church
Barbie Lange, REALTOR, NextHome Next Stepp
Pastor Eric & Christy Abel & Family
Pastor Travis & Melissa McKenzie
John & Beth Oleyar

We are a FINALIST for the
BEST NON-PROFIT! Help us defend
our 2018, 2019, 2020 & 2021 title.
VOTE NOW at TIMES-GAZETTE.COM

ﬂmnkqowémwnﬁ:w&u& 5uFfwnﬂ

This past winter, we were awarded two grants.
The Onyx Grant for $2,500 through our
affiliate, Heartbeat International, for general
needs. The second was the Focus on the Family
Grant for $2,000 to assist with staff training as
we launch Abortion Pill Reversal (APR) services.

Thanhs Heartbeat Jnteanalional & Focus on the Family!

@ Heartbeat m FGCUS

e FAMILY



“Circumstances should never justify taking a life.” - Steventhen

Speaker Steventhen Holland

300 in attendance.

On Sunday, January 16, 2022, Ashland Pregnancy Care Center
presented the Sanctity of Human Life Sunday Community Service
hosted by Bethel Baptist Church. The evening consisted of praise
¥ and worship led by a community worship team (worship leaders
from various churches), Scripture readings, and prayer. Special
i guest speaker was Steventhen Holland.

Steventhen shared his journey of brokenness to wholeness. His
life is the result of the gang-rape of an eighteen-year-old mentally
| challenged young woman. Incredibly, despite his mother’s lack of
intellectual ability, homelessness, and a society that was constantly
pressuring her to abort him, he survived.

However, his mother couldn’t care for him and placed him in
speaks to the crowd of over foste.r care, whgre .he was later adopted. He wouldn't be
reunited with his birth mother for over twenty-seven years and
shared the video of that emotional moment with everyone that

evening during the Sanctity of Human Life Sunday service.

Despite the brokenness
he has experienced, he
shared the message of
HOPE and RESTORATION
for the BROKEN built on
the Gospel of Jesus Christ!
We were grateful to host
him and enjoyed a

wonderful celebration of LIFE being SWEET as we worshiped the Lord together.

*Save the date for Sunday, January 22, 2023 as we celebrate the gift of life on the 50th
Anniversary of Roe v. Wade (to the date) and the first year of a Post-Roe America!

IN HONOR OF:

Coshie Brindle

Given by:
Mark & Roxanne Icenhour

Chelsc Héc/m/
Given by:
Susan Howman

IN MEMORY OF:

Jonel B/wg}zt
Given by:
Anonymous
Lawrence & Susan Benner
Debra Biddinger
Joann Corn
Gary & Janet Greene
Lynda Morris
Darl & Evelyn Swinehart

Del- Broskshirne
Given by:
Catholic Charities Corporation

Donie Brown
Given by:
Women of Grace

Delr ?etgmf
Given by:

John & Letty Angerer
Gerald & Lori Buys
Craig & Carolyn Curtis
Cynthia Fay
Craig & Carol Sherman
Alice Stoddard
Steve & Nancy Stoddard

Yvenne M. Goschinshki
Given by:
John & Robin Atkins

Galriella Rose Haynes
Given by:
Carl & Christine Krantz

Jvalee (. Jeenhour,
Given by:
Mark & Roxanne Icenhour

APCC staff and
#| volunteers passed out
n | Blessing Bags filled
with diapers, wipes,
blankets, and special
items on Friday, May 6
for Mother’s Day. Even
</ in the rain, we enjoyed
o
“\ serving families who
appreciated the extra

blessing! We distributed 45 bags to
families in need in our community. We
also provided formula, Bibles, and a
prayer tent as we partnered with the
Gideons International — Ashland Camp
Women'’s Auxiliary. One highlight from
this event was the one mom who could
not find the formula she needed until

she came to the event, and we had the

Nancy A. Jeenhour
Given by:
Mark & Roxanne Icenhour

Corelyn Lucas
Given by:
Mark & Roxanne Icenhour

Janice Millhowse
Given by:
Scot & Jeri Millhouse

Alice [fester,
Given by:
Ronald & Bonnie Graves

Down Rebbins

Given by:
Lance Appleby

William & Polly Chandler Jr.

Jeffrey & Patricia Dziak
Jed McFadden
Michael & Jane Ringler
David & Judy Shoemaker
West View Healthy Living

exact kind she needed. God cares
about every detail!

We were
so happy to
love and
encourage
moms and
remind them
that they are
valued.

B echy Searnl

Given by:
Dean Searl

ZLinda Simmens
Given by:
Wes & Julia Lambert

Morcia Sureet
Given by:
Mark & Roxanne Icenhour

Ethel (|)elter,
Given by:
Donald Welter

Deris (|)illis
Given by:
Mark & Debra Dever
Virgil & Cheryl Zellner

Did you know that you can give a
commemorative gift any time to
honor or remember someone you
love? Learn more by contacting
Executive Director, Melanie Miller at
419.281.1111.



Given By

2022 Honor Thy Mther & Father

GIFTS GIVEN

In Memsry Of

Doug & Becky Abel

Robert & Lora Abel and
Charles & Vita Aul

Given By

Jn Memsry Of

Allen & Ruth Aber

Oscar & lona Young

Dr. JoAnn Ford Watson

L.W. Ford

Paul & Debra Fulk

Anna

Penny Hamilton

Freeman Hamilton

Elaine Hootman

Ralph & Donna Conwell

Barbara Hoshiko

Victor C. & Louise Rambo

Joseph & Dandi Mackall

Dr. & Mrs. Frank Daley

Anonymous Roberta Gilmer
Anchyia ¥ Jack Wiseley and
YR David DiMuzio

A Wayne Reiher and
jonymoss Bob Kilmer

Anonymous Betty Montgomery

H. & V. Bartley Our Parents

Sue Black Raymond T. Noss and

Donna Belle Noss

Virginia McKinley

Clayton McKinley and
Joan McKinley

Bill & Polly Chandler

Bob & Margie Ward and
Bill & Shirley Chandler

Jennifer McKinley

Clayton McKinley and
Joan McKinley

Yvonne Curry

Mother & Father

Gary Paullin

Ralph Paullin and
John Stauffer

Tim & Susan Davidson

Stanley Pfeifer

Krystal Sloan

Loretta Watson

John & Louise Decker

Our Parents & Grandparents

David & Patricia Watson

Mr. & Mrs. Carl Watson and
Mr. & Mrs. Blaine Forbes

Don Earlenbaugh

John G. & Erma
Earlenbaugh and
Dolton & Blanche Kern

HONOR THY MOTHER & FATHER

- Exodus 20:12



2022 Honor Thy Mther & Father

GIFTS GIVEN

Given By

Jn Hener Of

Anonymous

Jackie Kilmer

Given By

I Hener Of

Anonymous

June Wiseley

Tim & Susan Davidson

Luke & Rose Davidson and
Ruby Pfeifer

Anonymous Gifts

All Mothers & Fathers

Dr. JoAnn Ford Watson

L.G. Ford

Ron & Deb Forsthoefel

All Mothers & Fathers

Lonnie & Donna Atchison

All Mothers & Fathers

Foxglove Farm

All Mothers & Fathers

H. & V. Bartley

Our Family

Robert & Vicki Groenke

All Mothers & Fathers

Stanford & Diana
Brechbuhler

All Mothers & Fathers

Dann & Connie Marble

All Mothers & Fathers

Jeff & Bev Carter

All Mothers & Fathers

Debbie Cowden Miller

Jack Ream

Jud & Sharon Clements

All Mothers & Fathers

James & Sue Norris

All Great Grandchildren

Gary & Janis Courtright

All Mothers & Fathers

Marie Croskey

All Mothers & Fathers

Carol Ringer

Doris Fike

SN Achland
7 PREGNANCY CARE
Center

Rob & Mindy Ward

All Mothers & Fathers




2021 Statistics

IncomefSource

H Annual Banquet M Year-End Giving

H Individuals H Baby Bottles
M Grants W Mothers/Fathers Day
Walk for Life M Other Fundraisers

B Church Support  HInvestment Income

Clients
m 2020 m 2021

2297

1938

206 212
103 86 n

Client Visits Distinct Clients Pregnancy Tests Ultrasounds

We wish to express our sincerest
gratitude to ALL of our
“Change for Life"” 2021 Baby
Bottle Campaign partners! A
special thank you to last year's
participating churches & busi-
nesses (listed to the right). With the
support of 10 churches, 2 local
businesses, and various
anonymous donors, we raised
$21,710.88 for our 2021 Baby
Bottle Campaign. Praise God!

Get Storted (four!
Contact Amanda at
419.281.1111 to reserve your
2022 bottles for your church,
group, or business. Learn about
our virtual option.

businesses, schools,
organizations, small
groups & churches
blessed APCC with
material & financial
needs. These were
all done through
fundraisers, material

drives, and even a
baby shower!

Thank you to
everyone who has
supported us to help
sustain our ministry!
We couldn’t do this
without YOU!

Ashland Christian
School’s Kindergarten
& Third Grade classes
collected diapers &
wipes for APCC. The

¥ children paid a visit to

the Center and
learned about fetal
development and the
miracle of life.

René Spellman,

Park Lane Jewelry
presented Melanie
Miller a check after the
Jewelry for Life
Fundraiser (/eft).
Nancy Pauly of Eva’s
Treats & patrons
collected and donated
material items at
Christmas (right).

De yow have a group
Contact Melanie Miller at 419.281.1111 to learn more.

TruthSeekers, from Grace Church,
hosted a baby shower for the Center.
The APCC staff was so blessed by the
#l fun and generosity (left).

L% Faith Fund board members, Zane
Gross and Pastor John Bouquet
presented Executive Director Melanie
Miller a check to benefit APCC.

(right).

thatt would, ke To host o baby showen jon APCC?
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CMNci FOR LIgEy

BABYBOTTLECAMPAIQN

- ol

Wednesday, December 8, 2021 was a
special day for our client families. For a
second year we hosted “A Day of

.| Christmas Blessing.” Dressed festive,

our staff and volunteers greeted clients

MM Chunches & Businesses

Trinity Lutheran Church
Mohican Church of the Brethren

Ashland Dickey Church of the Brethren

Park Street Church
First Christian Church
Red Haw UMC
1st Cong. Church of Sullivan
Emmanuel UMC
St. Edward Catholic Church
Blue Bell Farm
Fitch Pharm Farm
Albion Church of the Brethren

rotated between three

and helped them shop for items for
h * | their families. Our client families

different

stations. Children had the opportunity to hear the
Christmas story and make a craft while their parents
shopped. At the first stop, families enjoyed a shopping
experience at The Boutique with special sales and free
gifts. Then, they headed to our “Blessing Room” where
each family could build their own stocking, select
unlimited amounts of baby food, formula, and other

items, then shop for clothing & other
special items for all members of the
family. The last stop was a prayer
station. Each client was given the

opportunity to receive a new Bible. The |

goal was to extend the love of Christ
and let our clients know life can be
sweet. We served a total of 17 client
families with the help of 14 volunteers
(including 3 Gideons), and Center staff.




Annual flppreciotion Brunch Heoners ([elunteer Service
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Harvest Moon Venue was the perfect setting for the Annual Volunteer Brunch where 51 individuals enjoyed a delicious
meal catered by Bella’s 220, fellowship, a time of thanks, and worship on Saturday, November 13, 2021. Our volunteers
were honored with words of love and appreciation and were presented with special gifts. Area businesses also showed their
gratitude by donating gift certificates and items to our volunteers who have reached a variety of milestones throughout the
year. A special thank you to Crazy Monkey Baking, Ohio Fire Pizza, Lyn-Way, and Uniontown Brewery for your generosity.

Thank you for joining us to Celebrate Miracles.

2,933 total hours served in 2021 - Thank You To ur Faithful (folunteers!

SPECIAL RECOGNITION FOR MILESTONE SERVICE

[op Hours %Se/wice/ Denaled

(as of 10/31/2021)

olunteen of the Year Award

"% 100+ Hours Congratulations to Lorin Weaver for
;“‘i Cindy McNaull - 101.75 being selected as the 2021 LIFESAVER
& Melissa McKenzie - 102.00 Volunteer of the Year!
Julia Lambert - 141.50 Lorin has served five years on the
Maryanne Wise - 141.50 Ashland Pregnancy Care Center Board of S

hsrnn
VOLUNTEER OF THE YEAR

Directors and currently serves as our
President. His photo and plaque are on
display at the Center.

This award recognizes an outstanding
volunteer who exemplifies faithful service, commitment to the
Lord, and embodies the spirit of APCC while displaying an

150+ hours
Sharon Carr - 187.25

200+ Hours . .
RS ttit f Il th h h help.
‘Adrea Tennant - 288.75 ), attitude of excellence through compassion, hope, and help
Judy Weaver - 292.50 e I ¢ 0 0 00000000 0000000000000 0000000000000 0000000000000000000000000000000
L :
r B 7 I B~ = el 1| This past November, at our Volunteer
TR (i rﬁ’# e RN . I\ " i 3 (il Vea] ’ “.’m - Appreciation Brunch, our staff and board

had the pleasure of honoring Executive
Director, Melanie Miller, for completing 5
years of leading this life-saving ministry.

Melanie has led Ashland Pregnancy Care
Center with excellence through her
positivity, passion for the sanctity of life,

Eric Fred & Rita Katie Lorin & Judy and her love for the Lord.
Abel Chenevey Kline Weaver Thank qowﬁ—sfz/ ol l{owd&, Melanie!




119 Sloan Ave.
Ashland, OH 44805
419.281.1111

Open Mon., Tues., Thurs.
10:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m.
Wednesday by Appointment Only

Jos:

In Observance of Independence Day: Monday, July 4, 2022

Emmanuel United Methodist

Lower Level
322 Cleveland Ave.
Ashland, OH 44805

Open Thursday

12:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m.

In Observance of Labor Day: Monday, September 5, 2022

APCC Expanding Services

COMMITTED TO OFFERING EXCELLENT CARE TO FAMILIES

LW&MW‘

NEW this past February

Written by: Tina Myers, BSN, RN, CNEc|

According to recent
studies, childbirth education
affects maternal and
newborn health. As an
experienced maternity nurse
and nursing educator, | am
excited to teach the labor and delivery
classes at the Ashland Pregnancy Care
Center. Equipping women and men for
one of the most memorable events in their
lives is a rewarding experience.

Evidence-based research indicates
childbirth education reduces maternal
anxiety, decreases preventable maternal
and infant death, improves birth
satisfaction, and empowers women and
men to engage in their own healthcare
choices. We are excited to add a 1 hour,
3-week labor and delivery class to the
education offered through the pregnancy
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center. The first class focuses on the basic
anatomy and physiology of labor, early
signs of labor, false versus true labor, and
the stages of labor. The second class
presents options for pain management
during childbirth, including
pharmacological and non-pharmacological.
During this interactive class, mothers will
practice breathing techniques and
positioning on birthing balls. The third class
includes information and expectations
during the postpartum period. There are
opportunities for clients to interact, discuss
concerns, and ask questions during every
class.

IMPACT: While in the Labor and Delivery
Class, one of our clients remarked, “Why
aren’t there more people here? This is
great! More people need to be here.”

Labor & De/ L4 BMAM
I S‘MWH Mom” |
I Gift of $250: Covers a client to be able I

to take BOTH our Labor & Delivery Class
and Breastfeeding Class. I

WALV FOPR LIFE

AND 5K FUN RUN 2022
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SATURDAY, OCTOBER 1, 2022

GET READY TO JOIN US

alk

& 58 Fun Bun

Saturday, October 1, 2022
Downtown Ashland Corner Park

More details to come!

MOTHER WELCOMES DAUGHTER

In 2021, Ashland Pregnancy Care
Center celebrated the
birthdays of 80 precious babies!

Client Dasha
celebrated the
birth of her baby
girl, Nashay, born
on December 29,
2021, who
weighed 7 Ibs. 8
|oz. Baby is
pictured at only
6 days old.
Dasha has embraced and
utilized APCC's services through
her pregnancy. She continues to
complete education in our Learn &
Earn program: working with our
volunteer lactation consultant
about breastfeeding, meeting with
mother mentor, Melissa McKenzie,
and is a graduate of Embrace
Grace, a partnership with New Life
Community Church. We have loved
seeing Dasha grow as a mom!

Visit WWW.ASHLANDCARECENTER.ORG/WALK to register and for more details.




